
 
 

June 12, 2019 
 

VIA E-MAIL 
 

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto, ON 

 
Dear Ms. Walli: 

 
Re: EB-2018-0219 – PUC Distribution Inc. 2019 4GIRM Application - ICM  

Topic Areas of Vulnerable Energy Consumers Coalition (VECC) 

 
At the Technical Conference on June 19, 2019, VECC’s seeks further clarification on the 
interrogatories related to the following topic areas: 
 
- Further understanding of project scope and schedule 
- Conditions of NRCan funding 
- Roles and responsibilities of the parties 
- Benefit Calculations 
- Basis of turn-key fixed price contract 
- Risks to customers 
 

Yours truly, 

(Original Signed By) 

John Lawford 
Counsel for VECC 

 
Copy to: Andrew Belsito, PUC Distribution Inc. 
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